December 13, 1996

Mr. Henry Myers
Post Office Box 88
Peaks Island, ME 04108

Dear Mr. Myers:

In his letter of November 22, 1996, Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Acting Director of
the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, informed you that the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff would provide you a copy of the NRC
inspection report dealing with a previously identified problem with the
engineered safety features system circuitry at the Maine Yankee Atomic Power
Station. In this regard, a copy of NRC Special Inspection Report 50-309/
96-11, dated November 20, 1996, is enclosed.

Sincerely,

(Original Signed By)

Daniel H. Dorman, Project Manager
Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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